
 

ORDER OF WORSHIP


Prelude:  Trust In God


Call to Worship:  Come As You Are


Welcome & Greeting


Worship Songs:  Hymn of Heaven

	 	 	  You Are God and You Are Good


Announcements


Children Dismissed to Zion Kids


Congregational Prayer


Scripture:  Mark 7:24-30 ESV


Message:  All People


Response Song:  All The Poor and Powerless


Closing Song:  Holy Forever


Blessing


June 30, 2024

ZionReformed.org

http://ZionReformed.org


ZION ANNOUNCEMENTS 

A FAMILY ROOM is available for parents with babies and small children 
where you can watch the live stream of the worship service while 
comforting a baby or giving a restless toddler a little extra space to 
move around for part of the worship service. The Family Room is in the 
west hall of the education wing. 


PRAYER REQUEST:  Pray for those in our congregation who deal with 
ongoing health issues. 


PASTOR MARCIA will be gone on vacation with her family through July 
7th, celebrating her parents' 50th wedding anniversary out of state. She 
will not be checking email and at times will have quite limited access to 
cell service. If you have an urgent need during this time, please reach 
out to the church office, to your elder, or to Pastor Jeremy.


CONGREGATIONAL CARE: If you have a pastoral care need or concern 
we encourage you to contact your elder (assigned by last name):

Michelle Holzgen (A-DeVries)	 	 	    Andrew Moore (Doornbos-Huyser)	

Eric Zondervan (Jenkins-Morehouse)   Tim Mekkes (Nagelkerke-Slagter)	 

Nancy Steenbergen (Smith-VanHorn)  Mark Gazan (VanHouten-Zondervan) 
If you know of someone in our church family, or if you personally need 
some help, please contact our Chair of Deacons, Austen DeHaan at (269) 
762-9748.  You would bless us by letting us walk with you.


SUMMER BOOK CLUB - Join Pastor Marcia on Tuesday, August 6th at 
6:30 PM for a book discussion on Jesus and the Powers by theologian 
N.T. Wright. As we enter another election season, many of us feel weary 
and discouraged by the challenges we face as a society and divisions we 
face even as Christians when we think about politics. In this book, N.T. 
Wright (who is from England) explores some of the history of the 
relationship between governments and the church over the centuries, 
and helps Christians think about what it means to be part of Jesus' 
kingdom on earth, and a Christian witness within political systems. 
Young adults - you are especially invited to join us as you begin to find 
your own way in the complicated world of politics and voting. Books can 
be purchased on your own at a local bookstore or via Amazon 
here: Jesus and the Powers.  Please read the book before you come. 


https://www.amazon.com/Jesus-Powers-Totalitarian-Dysfunctional-Democracies/dp/0310162246/ref=sr_1_1?crid=2PHMZHBO78B2H&dib=eyJ2IjoiMSJ9.qfEPFVIggySutAWGPKLKgfc_ZTWyhW9_pxAdGtnqhb2mZByvdmSO18jn6HV9jZdyrXDkqnprldfuNGMBLjPy7Tg-3NeAYiN_WRWv-WwjR36tOWq7VeyUDbANYrhS6QjGQnGiYZFkeerkK-X33-rQ-2SauAXjdxoiGe-izXqG19w3DS1NRfHyFqQMAMM8QW2hAKN4Z6ITaV1Yoe6d7sdxYV1I0q8rLj-62tEbbDfM_ww.aCiPqKbvuAcnO2kSzUTlX5HDn2PA5qODPrDgMTgqzWg&dib_tag=se&keywords=jesus+and+the+powers+nt+wright&qid=1719341516&sprefix=jesus+and+the+powers,aps,167&sr=8-1&ccs_id=ff1ae74a-719c-4f08-8530-357427aa12a4


SUMMER is a great time to try out new ways to serve at Zion! It is also 
the time of year that people who are looking for a church home tend 
to visit and we want them to feel welcomed! We all know that first 
impressions are important! Our First Impressions Team needs 
volunteers to make coffee, serve as an usher, greeter, or to help at the 
child check in station. All of these tasks are very easy, require minimal 
time commitment and you can pick your own schedule! Click here to 
sign-up through Sign-Up-Genius or call Connie in the church office at 
616-534-7533 ext. 3 and she can help you with scheduling! To sign up 
to provide cookies please contact Debbie Coke at (269) 680-5490.


ZION KIDS ANNOUNCEMENTS

ZION KIDS has switched over to Summer programming   Our summer 
class is for children 3yrs old through 2nd grade.   3rd-5th graders are 
invited to sit with their families in the sanctuary for the summer 
months. We will be watching some videos on the Fruit of the Spirit and 
having some play time afterwards.  Please sign your child in at the Zion 
Kids Check In Kiosk located in the lobby before the service and bring 
the corresponding tag to pick up your child.


THANK YOU to each and every one of you for such a warm welcome to 
our family as I have started working here as  your  Director of 
Discipleship!  We are so excited to get to know each and every one of 
you!   If we haven't met you yet, please come introduce yourself!  My 
door is always open to thoughts and ideas on discipleship here at Zion, 
so please feel free to reach out to me at anytime!  Angie Walker


https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050F44ADA92EAAFF2-49365788-first


THIS WEEK 

MONDAY

	 	  6:00PM	 	 Threads Sorting

TUESDAY

	 	 	 	 Threads Shopping Day 

WEDNESDAY 

	 	  6:30PM	 	 Praise Team Practice

	 	

WEEKLY OFFERING:  June 23, 2024

Weekly Budget:  $11,518.09	 	 Year to Date Budget:		  $46,072.36

General Fund:     $17,495.73	 	 Year to Date Contributions:  $44,614.11

Benevolent Fund Offering: $6,284.00


	 MESSAGE NOTES



